
From: Randy & Lisa Williams
To: secretary@resources.ca.gov; Lisa.Mangat@parks.ca.gov; Mat.Fuzie@parks.ca.gov;

John.Ainsworth@coastal.ca.gov; info@slocleanair.org; jim@oceanodunes.org
Subject: More study is needed! Please do not simply close the dunes to vehicle recreation!
Date: Saturday, March 17, 2018 12:18:38 PM

Hello,

We live in Orcutt and visit the dunes as a family with our dogs often. We spend money at places like Old
Juan's Cantina, The Station Grill, Ribline by the Beach, gas stations, car washes, and many other places
in the area. We love going there.

Please investigate the validity of silica coming from the SVRA and what impact does the marine biological
material coming from the ocean have on all the air monitoring data? Ask what percentage of dust is
coming from the SVRA?

Until these vital questions are answered, areas of the Oceano Dunes SVRA should not be closed down.

I have not seen conclusive evidence that the dust is specifically coming from riding activity in any study
and even the new proposed agreement seems to hint to that fact.

Thank you,

Randy and Lisa Williams
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